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May 14th 2012 
 
Pauline Sumption 
Finance Department 
300 Sixth Street  
Rapid City, South Dakota 57701 
 
Dear Pauline Sumption, 
 

I am writing you today to seek your approval of an Eagle Scout/grounds 
improvement project at the Minneluzahan Senior Center located at 315 N. 4th Street.  Life 
Scout and Stevens High School student Jeff Ross approached me with his desire to do a 
grounds improvement Eagle Scout project for our non-profit senior center.  We agreed to 
his plans of building a horseshoe pit, some benches, and doing some landscaping 
improvement behind our building. After working with me to develop these plans I had 
Jeff present his idea at our board of directors meeting on May 14.   The plan has been 
approved by the leadership of our center.   

As per our 1976 contract with the city the Minneluzahan Senior Center requires 
City Council Approval for any grounds improvement project.  I am now respectfully 
requesting your approval of this Eagle Scout Project so that Jeff Ross can begin work 
upon the conclusion of the school year. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation.  If you have any questions please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
 
Take care, 
 
 
 
 
 
Greg Johnson 
Director 
Minneluzahan Senior Citizens Center 
315 N. Forth Street 
Rapid City SD 57701 
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